
 

If you think your child is eligible for a place at school from 1st June 2020, please email springwood-

ao@springwoodheath.co.uk using the contact form request for a place at Springwood Heath Hub 

attached. 

 

 Please ensure you complete this as this will be used to ensure we have the correct number of staff 

each day. There is a possibility that if we are not expecting your child we may have to turn you away.  

This is to ensure the safety of staff and other pupils, so please ensure we are aware that you require 

a place.  

 

Alternatively, if you do not meet the criteria above but would like your child to access provision, 

please complete the form and outline your reasons and we will be in touch to discuss if we are able 

to offer support. This will be dependent on numbers and the risk assessments put in place to ensure 

a safe return to school. 

 

Request for a place at Springwood Heath  
provision from 1st June 8am-4pm 

 

Name of parent/carer 
 
 

 

Name of child/ren 
 
 

 

Keyworker role and 
employer (if applicable) 
  
 

 

Do you have any 
alternative safe 
childcare? 

 

Have you been 
accessing a Hub? 
Which one? 

 

Will you need provision 
every day? 
Please specify days and 
times needed. 

 

Do you have another 
reason for wanting your 
child to access school 
offer from June 1st? 
Please outline here. 
 

 

Anything else?  
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